
 
 
 

Portsmouth City Council Notice of Quorum 
 

Please be advised that the City Council may have a quorum 
present on Thursday, March 10, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. during the 
Middle Street Bike Lanes meeting in the Eileen Dondero Foley 
Council Chambers.   
 
 
 

Kelli L. Barnaby, MMC/CNHMC 
Portsmouth City Clerk 


